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PreK-2nd Grade Open House
@6p.m.
Chipotle Night 5-9p.m.

car
No supervision available before 7:30

No drop offs on 68th avenue
Breakfast ends at 8:00

2:30
dismissal

Pick up before
changes after 1:30No

If arriving after all
must sign in at

8:10,
parents

front office.the
3rd-5th Grade Open
House @6p.m.

7th7thSeptemberSeptemberSeptemberSeptember 7th7th
ArrivalMorningMorning Arrival

DismissalAfternoonAfternoon Dismissal

Information
Dismissal&Arrival &Arrival Dismissal

Information

7th-16th7th-16thSeptemberSeptemberSeptemberSeptember 7th-16th7th-16th

14th14thSeptemberSeptemberSeptemberSeptember 14th14th

Beginning of the
Year Assessments

19th19thSeptemberSeptemberSeptemberSeptember 19th19th
Picture Day
(Uniform Attire)

27th27thSeptemberSeptemberSeptemberSeptember 27th27th
SAC/SAF Meeting @ 5p.m.

28th28thSeptemberSeptemberSeptemberSeptember 28th28th
Meeting @PTA 6:15p.m.
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a butterflyclasses
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Math,

andSeptember is Deaf our DHH
classes will projects about deaf
celebrities. Stay tuned for upcoming announcements
from your classroom Ms.Heiss,

Ms.and Thibert

Awareness Month,
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Mrs. Miller,

teachers! Ms.

Fourth graders are off to a phenomenal start for the
2022/2023 school year! All the teachers are thrilled
to have our students back.

is

and from

First grade so proud of our Pandas! They have
done an incredible job starting off this new school
year navigating the change their summer
routines. Why does it have to change?

In ELA, we are reading stories about animal
characters that grow and change. Students will read
informational texts describing animal and plant life
cycles. They will develop the understanding that
every living thing has a life cycle in which it grows
and changes, and many stories include animal
characters that grow and change.

In students will have a chance to investigate
seeds and plants and observe the life cycle firsthand.
In math, we are working on addition and subtraction
and understanding word problems.

science,

to

and

Be sure journals
daily for
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a fantastic year!

for
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so
already

accomplish.

check your child’s
and updates. Thank you

at home. We are
right into all we have

going to be

Fourth grade is a very important academic year. It is
the first year we will be taking the new F.A.S.T.
progress monitoring assessment online. We have a
new math series and new math and reading
standards as well. We have lots of exciting lessons
planned and we look forward to an amazing year!

Be sure to check your child’s agenda every day for
homework updates. As always thank you for your
continued support.

important transitional year. It will be the

Third graders are off to a phenomenal start for
the 2022/2023 school year! All the teachers are
thrilled to have our students back in the
classroom with us. Third grade is a very

first-year students take a F.A.S.T. state
assessment, which will be administered 3 times
this year. Students will be learning their
multiplication facts and cursive writing as well.
We have lots of exciting lessons planned and we
look forward to an amazing year! Be sure to check
your child’s agenda every day for homework
updates. As always thank you for your continued
support
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Hello! I am your School Counselor, Mrs. Valme! As part of the school counseling program, offer many
services that include checking in with students, running small groups on a variety of
to teach lessons in the areas of academic, social, safety, college and career readiness, as collaborating

families staff. We have some exciting activities coming up in the first quarter. In we
take Week activities.

toWelcome the 2022-2023 School Year. We are looking forward to another great year working together to
support your children. We would like to take this opportunity to introduce the Peters Elementary ESE Team.

Support
ESEMelissa Kelly – Specialist

Stephanie Mireles – ESE Facilitator
Dorian Thomas – ESE Support Facilitator

Antonette Bennett – Speech Language Pathologist
– Speech Language PathologistEkaterian Ananvieva

success.

Our team is
We

goals for

have been working
andcollaboratively together potential.

commonalso

looking forward to assisting students with their needs this school year. We

look forward
with your child’s teacher to ensure all students achieve their full

to collaborating with families to provide support and guidance towards



Every year, Peters Elementary students
participate in conversations with their families
regarding fire safety. It is so important to have a
plan in place and to practice that plan with your
family. We encourage all students to participate!
Students must submit their entry to their teacher
by September 23, 2022.

Fire Prevention Art & Essay Contest

atthe

of

the

Conduct
forms to forms
and

forms website below.
https://www.browardschools.com/Page/38091

needAll students
each year.

return them
access

to complete the Code

canYou
Please fill out the Back
to your child’s teacher.

Volunteer Application
are

be
https://www.browardschools.com/volunteer

We in need of parent volunteers! Register
to a volunteer today at

Sign
Today

up

to

aOur mission is
reality by engaging and empowering families and
communities advocate for all children.

potentialto make every child’s

ourand

Studies show that in
their children’s school, grades scores
rise, self-esteem “team” today!

involved
improve, test

when parents are

soars. Join

that

**Joining does NOT obligate you to attend
meetings and/or volunteer, although we welcome
any participation you are able to provide. We
welcome any level of involvement.

You may purchase your membership using a
credit/debit card online at
https://peterspta.memberhub.com/
Or come by the Front Office and complete a form.

Bus riders must register to ride:
https://www.browardschools.com/register2ride

School Improvement Plan: School staff and parents
jointly develop the plan. It includes yearly
objectives and activities that will be implemented
at the school level. You can access this plan at
https://www.browardschools.com/peters. If you
would like to review a hard copy of this plan or
translation is needed, please contact the front
office at 754-322-7900.

spx?PageID=10737 .

https://www.browardschools.com/site/Default.a

Improvement Plan. The plan includes the parent

School Parent Involvement Plan: School staff and

parents jointly develop the plan as part of the School

activities to be implemented through the school year

and an evaluation of last year’s parent program. You

can access this plan at




